
Village of Tonica 
Board of Trustees Special Board Meeting 

Village Hall 
January 29, 2021 

 
The special meeting was called to order by President Kevin Sluder at 5:00 p.m., 
Friday January 29, 2021. Responding to roll call were Mike Supan Jr., Tom 
Goskusky, Dave Wiesbrock, Bob Folty, Heather Sherman, Mark Zimmer and Todd 
Anderson. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
 

• The Board offered Bob Tsikretsis a contract. He decided to refuse it and 

put in his two week notice. 
• After a lengthy discussion a motion was made by Mike Supan Jr. and 2nd 

by Mark Zimmer to give Derek Keutzer a second chance and hire him back 
as a village employee. 

 
A motion was made by Dave Wiesbrock and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr. to adjourn the 
meeting at 6:00 P.M. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Heather Sherman  
Village Clerk    
 


